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JIMMY CARTER

July 19, 2016

To the students of George Carpenter Elementary School

Rosalynn joins me in congratulating you on a successful fundraising
campaign to help three villages in northern Ethiopia have access to water. We
are inspired by the enthusiasm you have demonstrated for assisting
communities on the other side of the world and are glad to know that we have
a generation of conscientious young citizens committed to advancing global
health. We are proud to have you as global health partners in our mission to
provide secure access to water and improve sanitation conditions in regions of
the world often overlooked.

With warm best wishes,

Sincerely,

Ms. Becky Keenan

George B. Carpenter Elementary School
300 N. Hamlin Ave.

Park Ridge, Illinois 60068



